DEGREE CONFERRAL

Randolph-Macon College holds one graduation ceremony each year at the end of the spring semester. The college also confers degrees during the first faculty meeting of the fall term, to accommodate those students who complete requirements by the end of summer, and during the first faculty meeting of the spring term, to accommodate those students who complete requirements by the end of January term. Students who have an approved degree application for spring or summer completion may take part in the graduation ceremony.